
LAW
Chaun W. Pflug

Member

January 24, 2013

VIA US MAIL

Ms. Swati S. Patel, Esq.
Chief Legal Counsel
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Re: Freedom of Information Request - Department of Parks, Recreation, and Tourism

Dear Ms. Patel,

On behalf of South Carolina Department of Commerce, Division of Public Railways, I am hereby 
submitting a Freedom of Information Request for information and documentation relating to a certain 
project identified as 45-00823 ("Park South"). Park South is a 9.36 acre parcel of land located in the City 
of North Charleston, South Carolina.

I have included relevant documents/correspondences related to Park South.

We are hereby requesting copies of any and all correspondence, documents, and/or materials 
related to this project.

We kindly request that copies be sent to me via email at cpflug@pfluglaw.com, if possible.

Please let me know if there is any other information and/or materials that I can provide to you 
or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

cc: Derek Dean, Esq. (via email)

The Pflug Law Firm, LLC
P.O. Box 801 Mount Pleasant, SC 29465-0801 

211 Scott Street Mount Pleasant, SC 29464
(O) 843.647.7774 (F) 866.446.6170 
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